Due to continued success and expansion, precision Toolmaker Hanson Thorpe have just ordered a

Roders RXP 400

RXP 400"

s

Des Thorpe, Director said “we are always looking at ways to increase production and maintain our
efficency and the purchase of the RXP400 will strengthen our electrode manufacturing cell”

The machine is due to be delivered in January 2013 and will be in operation with days of delivery.

For further information about Hanson Thorpe then please contact Des Thorpe on 0161 655 3355



